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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: Tentative Subdivision Mat TM16-1529/Southpointe Meadows Parcel Number 
110-450-07 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message----------
From: Sandra Castro <Sandra_castro@comcast.net> 
Date: Man, Oct 2, 2017 at 4:23 PM 

Man, Oct 2, 2017 at 4:54 PM 

Subject: Tentative Subdivision Mat TM16-1529/Southpointe Meadows Parcel Number 110-450-07 
To: planning@edcgov.us 
Cc: bruce winning <bruce.southpointe@gmail.com>, Tanya Kalvass <tonya.kalvass@omnicommunities.com>, 
ayeshop@yahoo.com, Edie Thompson <ediethompson7@gmail.com> 

El Dorado Planning and Building Department: 

Hi, my name is Sandra Castro. I am a resident in Southpointe and also the Chairperson for the Homeowners 
Architectural Review Committee (ARC). As a volunteer for our community I am acknowledging receipt of the Notice of 
Public Hearing and would like to add comments. 

At this time, CAN Engineering has not had their plans reviewed or approved by our homeowners ARC committee as 
required per our CCR's. I am aware that our HOA board is working with your department on ensuring that CAN 
Engineering knows the correct procedures to follow to allow them to move forward correctly. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Sandra Castro 

916-208-3344 
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